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Carla Lundgren

From: PCD

Sent: Monday, January 08, 2018 8:36 AM

To: Ellen Fairleigh

Cc: Carla Lundgren

Subject: FW: [Permit #PLN50955 SPR]

 

 

 
Jane Rasely 
Administrative Specialist 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 

 

From: Anna Lopiccolo [mailto:anna.w.lopiccolo@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, January 7, 2018 7:39 PM 

To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: [Permit #PLN50955 SPR] 

 

Dear COBI, 

In regards to Permit #PLN50955 SPR, I'd like to submit my comment that I am in FULL support of Commuter Comforts 

opening a new drive through restaurant and coffee shop in the old Key Bank location behind McDonald's. A drive 

through restaurant/coffee shop is a much needed business on the island in my opinion, and I would be a frequent 

patron of such an establishment. Many of my fellow parents with young children also agree with me, based on an 

informal survey I took on the Moms of Bainbridge Island Facebook group page. 

 

Help us be better, more caffeinated parents. Please approve this business proposal! 

 

Sincerely, 

Anna Lopiccolo 


